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              Asalaam Aliakum Dear ICNE Community, 
 

We pray that all our ICNE families are safe, in good health and soaking up the blessings of these last 6 days of 
Ramadan. 
 
It has been a unique experience for us all not to gather in our beloved masjid this Ramadan. We all miss 
spending this blessed month together as a community. However, this was Allah SWT's will, and we are grateful 
to be at the mercy of His wisdom and grace. 
 
Many of you may have read or heard the news by Governor Baker regarding the reopening of houses of 
worships, with strict guidelines and restrictions due to the continuing spread of COVID-19. 
 
So long as there is risk of spread and the potential for harm, ICNE will continue to follow CDC guidelines to 
help prevent any such harm to our community. Alhamdulillah our programs will remain robust on our virtual 
platforms and we will continue with our drive thru iftar and Eid celebration. 
 
ICNE Management and Imaams met today and decided to keep our programs Online and Virtual Till the end of 
May. The Facilities Management Teams in both Quincy and Sharon are working to come up with a possibility 
to open the Centers for Five daily prayers and Jummah Prayers by the end of May, Insha'Allah. you would be 
updated on that as we progress. 
 
Imaams would be working towards maintaining the minimum Islamic Obligations till the time we are able to 
safely manage and accommodate our community within the ICNE Premises. 
 
May Allah SWT guide us to make the right decision and protect us all during these very testing times of Covid-
19. 
 
BaraqahAllahu feekum, 
 
ICNE Board of Directors. 


